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m

From: steven ferioli <cceferioli@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:08 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Please Dont Tax Boats

To the committee,
I am retired from the US Coast Guard, a lifelong Rhode Island resident, and a boater, please dont tax boats, and force a
65year old retiree to sell my boat.

Thank you
Steve Ferioli
14 Maplehurst St

Lincoln RI
02865
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